
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)  

Traffic and Transportation Engineering, Modeling, Transportation 
Element, and Concurrency Management Support Services 

 
The City of Sammamish Department of Public Works is soliciting interest and 
a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) from firms with expertise in traffic modeling 
and concurrency management, traffic and transportation engineering, traffic 
modeling support services, and traffic engineering services related to the next 
update of the City’s Comprehensive Plan on an as-needed basis. This 
agreement is anticipated to be in effect until December 2023.   
Contract extensions may be considered. 

The RFQ and more information can be found at 
https://www.sammamish.us/government/departments/public-works/traffic-
transportation-engineering/.  
 
Proposals are due December 11, 2020, at 5:00 pm. 

 
 
This RFQ will be published as follows: 
 
Seattle Times:  November 16 & 23, 2020  
 
Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce: November 16 & 23, 2020         
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